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• Sami attended the Esri User Conference 2023 in San Diego, California (the world’s largest 

GIS conference) to learn about the latest advances and innovative trends in GIS technology 

and to explore the future of GIS capabilities. 

 

• Sami has been updating Flex Map address points and the street network to reflect the most 

current information provided by the 911 Center and has been working on a GIS data request 

from Amboy Community Unit School District #272. 

 

• Logan has been performing the routine GIS tasks, including creating maps (Fire District/ESN 

and 911 Maps), scanning, printing, and updating the land use for District 4 for the 

quadrennial reassessments. 

  

• We have been working on updating the monthly parcel data, land use, and zoning layers. 

 

• Currently, we are working with our consultant Virginia from Cloudpoint Geospatial to 

republish ArcGIS Server services, recreate the Portal for ArcGIS contents, and rebuild the 

GIS web applications. 
 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Sami Elarifi  

GIS Coordinator 


